
Subject: CD4 and the WCBID
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 09/16/2015 10:05 AM
To: Nikki Ezhari

Hi Nikki,

How are you doing? Long time, no talk. I hope all is well.

I heard you are back in action in the 4th District. I’m very happy to hear that. 

I know CD4 and the Wilshire Center BID only over lap slightly in the lower portion of the District, but I still think it is important 
to keep in touch.

We have several new developments going on (one or two in CD4) and a few new businesses opening up as well.

Are you available to meet sometime in the next few weeks?

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-321-6163
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


